
 

 

American Academy of Disaster Medicine  
Honors SDMPH Executive Director 

 
June 27, 2015 - James J. James, M.D., DrPH, MHA, received the Distinguished Service Award 
at the American Academy of Disaster Medicine (AADM)  President’s Awards Dinner held during 
its recent Annual Scientific Meeting, Dr. James was presented with a Distinguished Service 
Award.  The AADM Distinguished Service Award honors deserving individuals, organizations and 
communities positively affecting public health care in the disaster life cycle of preparation, 
planning, response and recovery.   
 
Dr. James is recognized by AADM for his work with the Department of Health & Human Services 
and state and local medical societies to share information, implement communications 
strategies, and coordinate medical and public health agencies’ response in the event of a 
terrorist attack or other sweeping disasters 
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